To:
Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor Grace, Commissioner McElyea, Commissioner Castro and Commissioner Duke
Cc:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager



Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager



From:

Antoine Pollard, Department of Parks and Recreation
Date:

January 30, 2012 
Subject:
“35th Waterway Cleanup” 
Event Date(s): Saturday, March 10, 2012
________________________________________________________________________

A Special Event is requested by the Marine Industries Association of South Florida, Patience Cohn to have the annual 35th Waterway Cleanup. This will be an annual cleanup to remove debris from Broward’s Waterways through grassroots efforts and city partnerships.  
The following additional requests have been made by the applicant:

1. Special Event fee waiver.

2. Dumpsters for requested sites.

Recommendation: Approval with the compliance of the conditions noted below.
	Staff
	Comments/Conditions
	Approved

	Sean Brown/ BSO Fire Dept.
	No issues
	Yes

	Dominic Orlando/P.S.
	No Issues
	Yes

	Corinne Lajoie/Community Dev.
	No Issues
	Yes 

	Jack Fisher/Community Dev. 
	No Issues
	Yes

	Tom Ansbro/City Attorney
	No Issues
	Yes

	Jackie Beauzil/HR/Risk Mgmt
	No Issues
	Yes

	Kristen Jones/Parks & Recreation               
	*Dumpsters will be provided at all requested sites. 
	Yes

	Nick Lupo/Code
	No Issues
	Yes

	Randy Graham/BSO
	No Issues
	Yes
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